

FLORIDA POLICE ACCREDITATION COALITION, INC.

3701 NE 22 Ave Lighthouse Point, FL 33064



February 22, 2022

Officer First Class Adam LaFan Accreditation Manager Edgewood Police Department 5565 South Orange Avenue Edgewood, FL 32809

RE: Certified Accreditation Professional

Dear AM/OFC LaFan:

On behalf of the Executive Board of the Florida Police Accreditation Coalition (FLA-PAC), it is our honor to inform you that you have earned the designation of Certified Accreditation Professional.

This is a singular achievement and difficult to obtain. To become certified, you must have demonstrated advanced knowledge and expertise in every area of accreditation, and must have successfully guided your agency through the accreditation process. Becoming certified in this field required hard work and extraordinary effort during which you have personally completed a grueling review process which examined every aspect of your experience, knowledge and commitment to accreditation.

You have now become part of a very small group of professionals. Although there are many assigned to criminal justice accreditation, not all can earn the CAP award. Your diligence in mastering this specialized field is commendable and has distinguished you as an individual who has reached the pinnacle of achievement in this profession.

As of this date, you shall be recognized as a Certified Accreditation Professional for a period of three years.

Respectfully,

Marette Shors, President

Florida Police Accreditation Coalition, Inc.

Wanda H. White, Chair

Certified Accreditation Professional Committee

c: Chief John Freeburg